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Our Ref: SMA/DK 
 
21 March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As school finishes for the Easter break, I wanted to write to thank you for your ongoing support so far this 
school year. 
 
I am delighted that the vast majority of students have continued to focus on engaging positively with school 
life as the year is progressing.  I am particularly pleased to see the high number of Year 11 students 
engaging with the numerous intervention sessions we are providing to support them in preparing for their 
summer exams.   
 
Thank you to those of you who continue to ensure that your child(ren) attends school every day wearing full 
and correct uniform.  We continue to strive to ensure that all students are correctly dressed as per the 
uniform policy which is available on the school website and thank you for your support with this.  
 

Please can I ask that you remind your child(ren) of the importance of being punctual to school and to 
lessons throughout the school day.  Students are required to be on site at 8.35 am each morning to ensure 
they arrive at their form room/assembly on time.  We are monitoring attendance and punctuality closely and 
would very much value your support in helping us to improve this further. 
 
May I remind you that there is lots of useful information regarding all aspects of school life on our website.  
In particular, there is a Safeguarding tab under the Parents and Students sections on the site.  This section 
contains information which may be useful for people facing challenges at what continues to be a difficult 
time for many.  There is also an option to report any concerns you may have.  This facility will be monitored 
over the Easter holiday.  Please do not hesitate to contact us if you need to.   
 
We also make regular use of social media to share information regarding what is happening in the school.  
We have a school Twitter feed: @THFCS_Official, and a school Facebook page; 
@HolyFamilyCatholicSchoolKeighley.  Thank you to those of you who already follow us on social media 
and please consider doing so if you don’t already. 
 
We will close for Easter tomorrow, Friday, 21 March 2024 at 2.50 pm.  Following the Easter holiday, school 
will re-open to staff and students on Monday, 8 April 2024.  Can I also please remind you that as previously 
published, we will be closed for the May Bank Holiday on Monday, 6 May 2024. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family a very happy and holy Easter and for those 
in our community currently observing the Holy Month - Ramdan Mubarak.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
S Mather 
Headteacher 
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Blessed 
Christopher Wharton 
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